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Measure Description: 
Expands certain statutes related to mineral resources to encompass additional types of mining. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Geology and Mineral Industries (DOGAMI), Cities, Counties, Special Districts, 
Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact 
greater than minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect 
the agency.   
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
The Legislative Fiscal Office believes this measure warrants a subsequent referral to the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means for consideration of this measure’s budgetary impact. While the 
proposed fee changes will not affect present budget assumptions, there exists a potential that revenue 
assumptions may be affected in future biennium.   
 


